Tuesday, October 22 (F Day) - REGULAR SCHOOL UNIFORM ONLY

FoxMar will be taking class group pictures (by homeroom) on October 22.

All students must wear their REGULAR SCHOOL UNIFORM that day.

No PE uniforms should be worn on Tuesday, October 22.

To order an 8x10 homeroom class photo for $20 (plus tax) please click the link below:

Class Group Photos 2024-2025

Tuesday, October 22nd will also be the retake day for students that were not
photographed on the first day of school, or who are returning their picture package for a
retake.

Please send back the picture package by October 22 if you want your child to have a
retake. They will not be able to have a retake unless a package was ordered, or if a
specific request was approved in advance.

If you would still like to order a package, please contact Fox-Mar Customer Service at

786-389-5995 or email: customerservice@foxmar.com

If you have any other questions, you may email Mrs. Alvarez at dalvarez@saintgreg.org
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